
 

  

  

 

   

  

  

  

27th January 2017 
  

Dear Parents, 
  
This week the children have been: 
*talking and learning about the Chinese New Year 
*making snips on a paper to make Chinese lanterns 
*listening out for initial sounds in words  
*cutting vegetables to make a healthy stir fry! 
 
Next week children will be: 
*exploring melting ice 
*talking about different textures 
*making delicious gingerbread men 
*listening to words that rhyme 
 
Book of the Week:  The Gingerbread Man 
 
Rhyme of the week:  Run as fast as you can 
 
Key Vocabulary:    soft    rough      bumpy     prickly     spiky     sticky      
 
Suggested activities you could do over the weekend: 
 
*Visit the library and let your child choose their own books to read. 
*Read a book to your child every day and ask them who, what, where, why, how 
questions about the book. 
*Watch the story using on You Tube and talk to your child about it.  
*Introduce your child to different textures and model using new words (key 
vocabulary) 
*Practise counting and recognising numbers at every opportunity 
*Help your child to practise writing their name using their name card. 
*Teach your child to wear their own coat, shoes, wellies, scarf and gloves.  
*Sing the rhymes in the new rhyme book. We will give you a new rhyme every 
week to add to it.  
*Find words that rhyme with each other, such as rocks, socks, box etc 
 
Have a lovely weekend, 
 
Thank you, 
 
The Nursery Staff  
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